25th January, 1951.  ‘RENel...

COPY. For London OfTice

From Grimsby.

9th February, 1951.
Dear Sirs,

Tw.Sc.Fishery Research Vessel
"AFRICAN QUEEN"

Further to our lett

ter of the 25th January lasv,
we shall be glad to learn if you have yet been able

to obtain the information required from Messr
Ruston & Hornsby, Ltd., in connection with the 3 -
100 H.P. auxlllary engines and your Rpu.No 748, so
that we can reply to London.

Yours Taithflily,
The Surveyors,

Per:- «Sg8d4. G.¥,Vouxt!
The Surveyors,
NOTTINGHAM ,

00BL2E-008633- 0090
Une ex1§clng boweYlr &ancnor revte Sted ana verliileds




